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SCSA Youth Safety Policy 
 
St. Charles Soccer Association(SCSA) strives to maintain a safe and encouraging space 
for youth during their time within our organization. Team officials and Coaches and our 
Technical staff are required to complete the following accepted qualifications prior to 
participation in our programs; 
 

1) Safety screening standards as outlined by both Manitoba Soccer Association and Soccer 
Canada.  

2) The Rule of 2 as outlined in article 13.6 of the Canadian Soccer Standards. 
3) Respect in Sport and Ethical Decision-making programs.  

For more information on the Soccer Canada Rule of Two standard, please go to the 
following link;  
 
https://www.canadasoccer.com/files/RuleOfTwo_EN.pdf 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


